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COPY.
Llopd's  Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th Mst' 1957.

Dear Sir,
With reference to my letter of the 15th December,
1936, regarding the 8.8, "INGRID THORDEN", I have to inform you
that this vessel has now been transferred to the Finnish Plag
and Finnish Load Line Certificates were lssued on the 10th
instant by the Finnish Authorities, The freeboards now marked
on the ship's sides are the same as those computed in this
Office on Supplementary Rpt.C,11 and forwarded to you on the
28th November, 1936 for the approval of the Swedish Authorities,
It 1s assumed that the emended freeboards were
not merked on the ship'g uiég;s when the vessel was under the
Swedish Flag, but I shall b§ glad 1f you will confirm this and
return to this 0ffice the original Supplementa®y Rpts, C,11 and
the Load Line Cortificate and ¢oples forwarded o You in Novembe:
last,
I am, Degr Sir,
Yours falthfully,

S«Townshend, Esq.,
GOMBURG . Assis tant S’B““I’yc
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